
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

The Grand Iftar  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As our Muslim community come to conclude the sacred and holy month of Ramadan, a period cherished for 
its spiritual significance, it is our privilege to host a PACT Grand Iftar event.  
 
The Grand Iftar represents an opportunity for us to come together as a community in unity, reflection, and 
gratitude.  
 
Grand Iftar Event Details:  
 
Date: 08/04/24  
 
Time: 6.15pm until 9pm 
 
Location: Prince Albert High School, Perry Barr, B42 2TU 
 
In adherence to health and safety regulations, attendance at this event is limited. Seats will be allocated on 
a first-come, first-served basis. We urge you to promptly confirm your interests in attendance RSVP by 
completing the form by 12:00pm 19th March 2024. 
 
 https://forms.office.com/e/6DGtp7Jvnp: 
 
This is not your ticket; we will reach out too you to confirm your space once all the allocated spaces are 
filled. We eagerly anticipate your presence as we unite to observe and celebrate the sanctity of Ramadan 
within our school community. 
 
With warm regards 
 
Phillipa Sherlock- Lewis CEO  
 
Mr M. Farooq Pastoral Lead 
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